
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Horizons: Serving Individuals with Special Needs 

Program Performance (2013-2014) 

Dear Consumers, Family Members, Care Providers, Regional Center Service 

Coordinators, and other Interested Stakeholders: 

We believe that it is important that you are kept informed about the quality of 

the services that we are providing at New Horizons. 

This report describes the performance this past year of our Workshop, Supported 

Employment Program, and our Achievement Center Programs during the 12 

month period July 2013 through June 2014. 

Performance for each program was measured against goals that you identified as 

important for us to achieve. For any goal not met, corrective action has been 

imitated to improve performance. 

If you would like more information regarding the performance of any program, or 

if you would like to provide suggestions regarding different and additional goals 

that you might want a particular program to purse, please contact Roschell 

Ashley, Chief Operation Officer, at 818-894-9301, ext. 328 or 

rashley@newhorizons-sfv.org. 




